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MEMORANDUM
TO: Debasish Dutta
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity
FROM; Vicky Carwein [] i o
Chancellor ’/ e
DATE: December 15, 2016
RE: Advanced Manufacturing Engineering Certificate Program

The faculty of the Civil and Mechanical Engineering Department, the College of Engineering,
Technology, and Computer Science, and the University’s Curriculum Review Committee fully support
the proposal for the Advanced Manufacturing Engineering Certificate Program. The [PFW Faculty
Senate approved the proposal on Monday, December 12, 2016. This request has the full support of the
Dean and the Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and Enrollment Management. IPFW requests the
approval for the new undergraduate certificate proposal.

Approved:

Debasish Dutta, Provost and Executive
Vice President for Academic Affairs and Diversity

o7
Carl N. Drummond, Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and Enrollment Management
Manoochehr Zoghi, Dean
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